CAMPAIGN
"More power-stop violence"

On June 20, 2023, an integration festival will be held at Marina Pulawy, starting the "More
Power-Stop Violence" Social Campaign implemented by the Municipal Social Assistance
Center in Pulawy in cooperation with the City Hall and the Interdisciplinary Team for
Counteracting Family Violence in Pulawy.

It will focus on the problem of abuse of the elderly and people with disabilities. We address it
to all residents of Pulawy, regardless of age, occupation or material status. We should all be on
the lookout for any signs of abuse and neglect, we should report every case of violence,
especially against children, the elderly and the disabled, i.e. those who are often unable to
defend themselves from abuse by their loved ones.

As part of the campaign, we will promote demands to better protect these people from violence,
we will talk about the need to respect their rights, including the right to bodily integrity, dignity.
Educational meetings have been planned with communities of senior citizens, during which
information on violence and the possibility of protection from it will be provided.

A social debate is planned with the participation of seniors and people with disabilities.
Educational activities aimed at young people, including those with disabilities, will also be
carried out.

We will also distribute informational materials providing knowledge about the phenomenon of
violence and the possibilities of counteracting it, we will also distribute information on the
subject via the Internet.

We hope that ours will contribute to reducing the phenomenon of violence against the elderly
and disabled in our city.



